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Shaun Maher

From: Evan Morris
Sent: Tuesday, December 13, 2022 5:09 PM
To: ron@thevideohouse.com; ben@abacustelvision.com
Cc: Mark Colombo; Barbara Kreisman; Shaun Maher
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]: WIIC-LD Pittsburgh
Attachments: RE: Return of WIIC-LD to the air at half power

Ron and Ben, 
 
Mark is currently in and out of the office, so he forwarded on this e-mail.  At this time the displacement application is 
not actionable.  In order to proceed we need some additional information about the Station’s operational history.  It was 
reported to us back in the Fall of 2019 that the station was causing interference and needed to either go silent or 
operate at reduced power.  Attached is a chain that Mark and Hossein had with Ben on the matter.  Can one of you 
please shed some light on the Station’s operations since September 2019?  Has the Station been silent (and if so for how 
long) or has the station been operating at reduced power or parameters other than what is authorized in its license (and 
if so, under what authority and parameters)? 
 
Please confirm receipt of this e-mail and if your response does not provide a response to our inquiry please provide a 
timeline by which we can expect a reply.   
 
Evan 
 
 
 
 

From: Ron Bruno <ron@thevideohouse.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: Mark Colombo <Mark.Colombo@fcc.gov> 
Cc: Benjamin Perez <ben@abacustelevision.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]: WIIC-LD Pittsburgh 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Federal Communications Commission. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and trust the content to be safe. If you suspect this is a phishing attempt, please use the 'Report 
Message' feature in Microsoft Outlook or forward the email to the NSOC. 

 
Mark 
 
Hope you had a great holiday! 
 
I am helping Ben Perez move WIIC-LD to its new location and Channel as applied for in his displacement application. It 
seems like I can’t do this because the displacement application is not granted yet. Is this correct or can we start the 
buildout?  
 
Thanks  
 
Ron Bruno 
President 
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a: 975 Greentree Rd. | Pittsburgh, PA 15220 
p: 412.921.7577 m: 412.973.5758 f: 412.921.5535 

        
full-service production | tv crews | SAT trucks | post 
 

 
We now proudly provide KU digital HD/SD satellite transmission through our acquisition of First Call Uplinks! 
 


